MINUTES

CHRIS TAWG Executive Board Meeting

Thursday, May 27, 2021 9:00-10:00AM Via Zoom

Topic

Welcome

 Attendees: Christine Delgado, Olga Camacho, Cory Beermann, LeNita Winkler, MaryAnn Ahearn, Tracy Worden, Carol Milton, Teresa Orme, Marsha Peacock, Patty Naguin, Jessica Rey

CHRIS User Survey

 Results of the 2021 CHRIS User Survey were presented. User responses were extremely positive.

User Requests

- Make a new Service Coordination event called "File Sent for Staffing"
 - This change will not be made. The Folder to ESE event can be used and comments can be added to describe the circumstances.
- Add "Passed" to the Status drop-down in the Appointment event
 - This change will not be made. Results should be indicted in the appropriate Timeline event.

Web CHRIS

- The web-based version of CHRIS is almost complete.
 - The release of the program is scheduled for June 28, 2021.
 - o The creation of new site-defined forms and reports will stop on May 21, 2021.
 - Users will not have access to the database during the conversion (Saturday June 26 and Sunday June 27, 2021).
- The process to convert the current version of CHRIS to the web-based version was described.
- On Monday, June 28, 2021, users will receive an email with a link to the new version of CHRIS. Users are required to have an email registered with the CHRIS project to access the program. Each user will be required to create a new password.
- Future plans for the program were described. These plans include adding record transfer functionality and evaluating the need for enhanced advanced finds, red tab indicators in demographics, contact log master, and history screen.
- The costs associated with AWS were described. Increased usage may lead to increased costs.
- The new version of CHRIS was demonstrated. The demo included child locator, data entry screens, reports, find screens, and site-specific forms/reports.